
As retired public servant, sworn to serve and protect, I support measures to increase public safety.  HB 
4145 is a broad spectrum indirect attack on our 2’nd amendment.  Not only is it devious and ridiculous, 
enforcement would be very taxing.  A big NO on HB 4145 from R. Geiger, Bend, Oregon 
 


